817 Herring Cove Road
HALIFAX N. S. B3R 171
Dear Friends, May- June 2011

We have just remembered Canada Day, which useto be called
Dominion Day. One of the Fathers of Confederation Samuel
Tilley, had been reading
Psalm 72, HE SHALL HAVE DOMINION FROM SEA TO SEA,
and suggested Dominion of Canada. We see so much of that here,
re-writing history, as so many want to re-write the Bible.

A lady from high school days, visited our Sunday morning
service and stayed for lunch. As I saw her to the bus, she told me
that she was taking to heart what she had heard from the Word.

As I went from door to door last week, a lady who had been
missing two or three years, and for whom I had sought, met me on
the street. She is back in our area, and said she would be back to
church.

I talked with a Roman Catholic by the4 road-side. He was out
Sunday night and heard the Gospel as Paul presents it in Romans.
We talked with him afterwards, and have an appoointment with
him later in the week. He indicated that he would come next
Sunday, were he in the city. He seems to be seeking.

Please pray for Josh.

Please pray for Mona; her brother Clifrford is in bad condition
in hospital. Pray that the Lord will meet his need.
He is in New Brunswick.

We have more coming out for our Prayer and Bible Study. We
have had six fitrst-timers on Sunday Night: two last Sunday, and
two this past Sunday, and another in time for the last hymnm.
They came for 7.00, instead of 6.00.

We were pleased to sponsor a young couple from the west coast,
who feel the Lord is leading them to Nova Scotia. We lined up
several churches, It seems that a door is open to them to return
after the arrival of their second baby. Russell is just one year old,
and we had lots of fun with our toys.



We are excited about the Summer, so please continue to pray.
Thhere is a good response to the Word in the nursing homes
Thank you for your support.

Yours in Christ

Gerald and Laura Mosher



